Timothy Casey (Secretary to the Board)

From: Wendy Hollis <windgale@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2022 9:00 PM

To: CookCounty Board (Secretary to the Board)
Subject: Rocky the coyote
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I am hoping for the best for Rocky. | believe this would be the Colorado sanctuary where he can be with others of his
kind and enjoy more space. | doubt that he chose to be an ambassador isolated in a cage. Human ambassadors live in
luxury! People do not learn about nature by observing an animal in a cage suffering from anxiety, necessitating
tranquilizers. That is a totally unnatural situation. Children are learning how to treat animals inhumanely when they see
Rocky in his cage.

#FreeRocky

Thank you,
Wendy Hollis
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